
The Kids Caring Foundation is forming a Youth Advisory Council! 

This is a great opportunity to: 

 Share YOUR voice and make a difference in our community

 Develop leadership, planning and organizational skills

 Build meaningful relationships with like-minded peers

 Great experience to list on resume and college applications!

Eligible to: 

 In grades 5th grade to 11th grade in Pitman &

surrounding areas

 Have good attendance record at school

 Be available for bi-weekly meetings

 Be willing to participate in fun community service

projects

Application Process: 

 Applications must be received by Friday, April 17th

 Interviews may be conducted mid-April

 Notifications on May 1st to those accepted

 Kick off / Orientation mid-May

For any questions regarding Youth Voice or Kids Caring Foundation:  Please contact Shari Hulitt, Youth Voice Chair 

at shari@kidscaring.org or on 856-628-5902 

mailto:sharihulitt@gmail.com

